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The Revei l le  – January 2019 
 

Post 77 has a new active Web-Site  
 
Web-Site Information: - Our web-master is Vice-Commander David 
Walker. He is developing our new web-site to become the primary 
information center for the Post. It is very comprehensive and will require 
each of us to become familiar with it by repetitive usage. In the address 
bar of your browser, type the following: 

legionpost77ms.org 
    Now it is up to you to learn it by repetitive usage. It is under 
continuous construction and there will always be changes. Our Facebook 
page will soon be deleted, but will be incorporated into the Web-site as 
well as a review of recent 2018 Reveilles. 
    Any of our Legion Family may submit articles, announcements, etc. to 
the Web-site. Submit to: admin@legionpost77ms.org for potential 
publication. 
 
 
Schedule of Events: 
Feb.6 – Legion Family Dinner & Meetings 
Mar.2 – ALA Mardi Gras Ball 

 
 

Post 77 Updates: 
 
…. Bingo Schedule: - Here is the Bingo Schedule for January 2019.  
 

Fridays & Sundays 
5:00p = Doors Open 

6:30p = Warm-Up Games 
7:00p = Early Birds Games 

7:30p = Regular Bingo Games 
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….  VAN for VETs: - The “Van for Vets” van showed up at the Post on 
Wed., Dec. 5th. It is almost ready for service. Van for Vets, LLC continues 
to seek additional funding to cover the operating costs. Promotional Tee-
Shirts are available for purchase at the Post. 
 
 
….    Annual Christmas Party: - Everyone who attended had a festive 
time. 
 
….  Elvis was back in the House [Post]: - Nick Perkins returned to host 
an engagement and New Years Eve Party at the Post. ‘Elvis’ brought 
Dana Myers, who added a female country singing voice to the program. It 
was bigger, better, longer than the previous show. 
 
….  St. Patrick’s Day: - Our usual festivities are in the planning stage. 
More on this later. 
 
 
Editors Note:    As always the information presented here is provided to the Editor, 
generally by word of mouth. It is possible that some details may have been misspoken 
or misunderstood. If so, send corrections to: MSPost77PastCommander@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 


